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Dates for your Diary 
 

 

 
Monday 12th September 

First Swifts Swimming 

 
Wednesday 5th October 

‘Flu Vaccinations 

 
Wednesday 19th October 

Individual & Sibling 

Photographs 

 
Thursday 20th October  

EYFS & Year 1 Vision 

Screening 

 
24th – 31st October 

Half Term Holiday 

 
Monday 31st October 

Deadline for 2023 

Secondary Applications 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 12th September 2022 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins   Skylarks           Tia                  

Wrens    Swallows          Niamh              

Puffins   Kaspher Swifts                Josh           

Cuckoos  Grace Doves               Masa                      

Nightingales Jasmine Owls                 James             

   Ravens             Jason                   

Latest News! 

 
Thank you to all parents, 

carers and children for the 

warm welcome I have 

received over the past 

week. I look forward to 

getting to know you all 

better over the coming 

weeks, months and years. 

 

It has been great to see 

the children settle back 

into school life and there 

has been a real buzz of 

excitement around Nene 

Valley this week.  
 

The excitement of the 

week has been tempered 

by the passing of the late 

Queen Elizabeth. The 

thoughts of all staff at 

NVPS are with the Royal 

family at this time. 

School Uniform 

• PE kit can be worn on your 

child’s two PE days and 

school uniform on three 

other days. If you child is in 

after school club they be 

expected to bring in a 

sports kit and change into it 

after school. 

• Water bottles should be 

blue and clear. They can be 

purchased from the office 

for £2.50 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Puffins   96.21% 

Cuckoos  99.33% 

Nightingales 98.00% 

Skylarks 100.00% 

Swallows 94.00% 

Swifts 98.33% 

Doves 99.35% 

Owls 97.00% 

Ravens 96.77% 
 

School 97.68% 
 

 

Reminders: 
• Next Monday, 19th September 

will be a bank holiday and 

school will be closed. 

• We do have some spaces still 

available in both our breakfast 

and after school club. Please 

see the office for more details. 


